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Heller Disappointed in Failed Vote to Properly Vet Refugees
(Washington, DC) – United States Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after the minority blocked consideration of the American Security Against Foreign Enemies (SAFE) Act in the United States Senate, a measure to improve the vetting process before certain refugees are admitted into the United States:
[bookmark: _GoBack]“As an elected official, I have a duty to ensure the safety of Nevadans above all else. As one of the first voices in Nevada to demand a thorough review of the refugee vetting process, I’m extremely disappointed in today’s vote. The American SAFE Act is a commonsense bill that simply requires comprehensive background checks for refugees coming from Iraq and Syria. It also requires certification that these individuals do not pose a threat before they can be admitted into the U.S.  Without clearly defined safeguards and criteria put in place to assess refugees seeking admittance into our country, those who voted against this measure are jeopardizing the safety of Americans.” said Senator Dean Heller.

BACKGROUND  

Senator Heller demanded oversight of refugee applications back in November of 2015. He sent letters to Governor Brian Sandoval, as well as Homeland Security Secretary Jeh Johnson and Department of State Secretary John Kerry, expressing his concerns.  
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